DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS
3280 RUSSEL ROAD
QUANTICO, VIRGINIA 22134-5103

IN REPLY REFER TO:
1900

DC M&RA

4 Mar 20

From: Commandant of the Marine Corps

ROk Lieutenant Colonel Daniel H. Wilson, USMC (Ret.)
Subj: ERRONEOUS CONGRATULATORY CORRESPONDENCE UPON SEPARATION
Brneils: (1) DD-214
(2) Retirement orders
ke

This letter is to inform you that you erroneously received

congratulatory correspondence upon your separation from the United
States Marine Corps.

2. You were separated from the Marine Corps’and transferred to the

retired list in the grade of lieutenant colonel on 29 February 2020.

Your service was characterized as other than honorable. The previous
correspondence you received, which included a Commandant's letter and
a retirement certificate, was issued in error.
void and invalid.
214 are enclosed.

These documents are
Corrected copies of your retirement orders and DD-
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M A SREOECEQ
Deputy Commandant for
Manpower and Reserve Affairs

Copy to:
MRA
Files



